SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP ON
PROPOSED REVISIONS OF THE DAIRY EMISSIONS FACTOR

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public workshop will be held on February 3, 2010, at 1:30
p.m. to present, discuss, and receive comments on the draft report:

“Air Pollution Control Officer’s Revision of the Dairy VOC Emissions Factor”

The workshop will be held at 1990 East Gettysburg Ave., Fresno, California. The public
workshop may also be attended through video teleconferencing at the San Joaquin Valley
Unified Air Pollution Control District's (District’s) regional offices at 34946 Flyover Court,
Bakersfield, California or at 4800 Enterprise Way, Modesto, California.

In order to save resources, we request that you bring your own copy of the Draft Report when
you attend the workshop. Copies of the documents can be downloaded from the District’s
website at:

www.valleyair.org/workshops/public_workshops_idx.htm

If you are unable to download the document from the District’'s website, a paper copy of Draft
Report can be sent to you by calling Ms. Cristina Montoya at (559) 230-6000 or faxing your
request to her at (559) 230-6061.

Written comments regarding the Draft Report should be addressed to Mr. Ramon Norman,
SJVUAPCD, 1990 East Gettysburg Ave., Fresno, CA 93726, and must be received by 5:00 pm
PDT on February 22, 2009.
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